Most Ureent
No. EDN-SE (21) F (9) 07/2024-Drug
Directorate of School Education
Himachal Pradesh-171001
Email: genbr(@rediffmail.com

Dated Shimla-171001 August, 2023
o
All the Deputy Directors of Secondary/Elementary Education
Himachal Pradesh.
Subject:

Regarding Take Away Points from the Cabinet Meeting held
on date 29.07.2025.

This is in reference to the letter No. ADGP/CID/HP/ANTF
Cabinet Meeting -344106, dated 02-08-2025 received from the Inspector General of
Police, Int., State CID HP., Shimla on the subject ¢

t cited above.

In this context you are directed to collect information from
the Principals of Schools

in vour respective districts regarding any drug addicts
identitied by way of the cxisting mechanism available in the schools and

e
consolidated report may be sent 1o this directorate within three days positively .

M — .
or of School Education.

Himachal Pradesh.
i f
dated Shimla-1  the
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:-

I The Inspector General of Police, Int.. State CID, Himachal Pradesh. Shimla.

Endst. No. Even August. 2025

\/2. Nodal Officer. I'l' Cell. D.S.E. HP Shimla-1 to upload the same on the

Departmental website.

3. Guard File.
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PDirector of School Education,
Fli 1achal Pradesh.

Oirectorate of School Education
12 AUG 2025

Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-171001




